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September 23, 2011

Mr. Geofge K. Young, Jr.
1083 Apono Place
Hilo, Hawai'i 96720

Dear Mr. Young:

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR A LICENSE TO CARRY A CONCEALED OR UNCONCEALED
FIREARM

I am writing in response to your September 16, 2011, letter affording me a final
opportunity to reconsider your request for a license to carry a concealed or unconcealed
firearm.

I have reviewed your latest letter and still fail to see where you have established either
an exceptional case to carry a concealed weapon or a sufficient urgency or need to carry
an unconcealed firearm on your person.

Therefore, I once again maintain my previous decision not to grant your request for a
license to carry either a concealed or unconcealed firearm on your person.

Please be advised this matter was discussed with staff from the Office of the
Corporation Counsel for the County of Hawai'i prior to the rendering of this decision.

Sincerely,

cc:  Corporation Counsel
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